W. K. KELLOGG FOUNDATION
BATTLE CREEK, MICHIGAN

DIVISION OF MEDICINE AND PUBLIC HEALTH

MATTHEW R. KINDE

HERBERT H. HASSON

April 23, 1954

Dr. Ignacio Gonzales, Decano Universidad de Concepcion Facultad de Mediciona Concepcion, Chile, S. A.

Dear Dr. Gonzales:

I would like to tell you how much I enjoyed my recent visit to your medical school in Concepcion. I am also grateful for the hospitality shown to me while I was in your city.

We are busy completing our fellowship acceptances for this year. We still have a place open for Dr. Guillermo Beddings Reyes and so we are anxious to know his decision as to whether or not he will work full time in biology. We will have to know this by return mail inasmuch as we will replace him with another candidate if he does not plan to come to the United States.

Sincerely yours,

Matthew R. Kinde

MRK/dr